
 
 

 
        15th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Voluntary snack contribution & activities this term 
 
I wanted to share with you a list of activities that the children will be taking part 
in over the Spring term where your contributions are really important. 
 

Spring term 1 (Jan-Feb) Spring term 2 (Feb-Mar) 

Tasting foods- colours of the rainbow  
Children to make a rainbow- skittles  
 
26th-28th Big Garden birdwatch (make 
bird feeders to go home) 
 
10th Feb- Chinese New Year- food 
tasting  
13th Feb- Shrove Tuesday- pancakes 
and fruit for snack 

Growing cress 
7th March- World Book Day (dressing 
up) 
10th March- Mother’s Day (cards) 
 
Making easter biscuits  
 

 
50p per day per child will ensure that we can provide a wide variety of healthy 
snacks for all of the children as well as a variety of food related activities that the 
children enjoy participating in each year. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by emailing 
nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk or calling 01299 403 796. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Debbie Carpenter 
Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher 

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 
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Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 

mailto:nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk

